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August 25, 2023 
 
Docket UM 2193 
In the Matter of: PACIFICORP ALL-SOURCE 2022 RFP SCHEDULE 

Re: Notice of Changes to the RFP Schedule 

Dear UM 2193 Stakeholders, 

On July, 26, 2023, PacifiCorp emailed the service list of Docket No. UM 2193 to inform interested parties 
of an update to its RFP milestone schedule. Commission Staff is working with PacifiCorp to develop an 
updated schedule for the RFP for all remaining dates in 2023, which will be circulated to the service list 
for feedback. Once the updated proposed dates in the new schedule are agreed upon, a finalized 
schedule will be presented on the docket.  

Thank you. 
 

Dated this 25th day of August, 2023, at Salem, Oregon. 

/s/ Abe Abdallah_ 

Abe Abdallah 
Senior Utility Analyst 
abe.abdallah@puc.oregon.gov 
503-428-6034 
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